
 

 
 

Boreal Midwifery Practice in Timmins is accepting 
applications for a General Registrant position available 

December 1st, 2021. 
 

We are a well-established, well-respected, small, and growing practice. 
 

We work full-scope and are looking for someone who has at least 5 years of recent active 
practice.  We have a waitlist and caseload/schedules are flexible. 

 
We cover a very large mixed urban/rural catchment area and serve a diverse population. 

 
Our out of hospital birth rate is 20%. 

 
We enjoy excellent hospital and consultant relationships. 

 
A long-term commitment is preferred, and a permanent position will be offered after 1 year if 

both parties agree. 
 

 
 
 
The successful candidate will: 
 
Have a proven track-record of leadership including mentoring/supervising New Registrants. 
 
Have a demonstrated commitment to upholding the highest standard of care and practice. 
 
Enjoy travelling distances for home-visits (in sometimes unpredictable weather). 
 
Have excellent communication skills. 
 
Be welcomed into a fun, friendly and supportive practice and community. 
 
*Spoken French is an asset but not a requirement. 

 
 
 

Interested applicants may send their CV and cover letter to amy@borealmidwifery.ca 
 

Only candidates chosen for an interview will be contacted. 

mailto:amy@borealmidwifery.ca

